

Harris Academy

James Thewliss - Head Teacher

Lawton Road, DUNDEE, DD3 6SY 01382 435700

Tel

E-mail harris@dundeecity.gov.uk



Dear Friends

As we begin our second year in our temporary home in Lawton Road it is interesting to reflect on how the school community has dealt with our excursion to the north of the city. While not in any way understating the psychological wrench in leaving our spiritual home on Perth Road and watching the demolition of the building it has to be said that

- our temporary accommodation is working well for us. We are comfortable and the teaching and learning process has continued uninterrupted. Last year's examination results are at least the equal of any other year.
- the Harris ethos has if anything been strengthened through the move and in re-establishing our school in a different building and
- with the emergence of a new Harris from behind the boarding on Perth Road the excitement and anticipation in returning to state of the art school grows daily.

The school is, I can assure you in a good heart and optimistic in its view of our future. We are making active preparations for the move back to Perth Road and look forward to transplanting all of what is good in Harris into the new building.

J Thewliss

Head Teacher

if you have trouble understanding English please contact the address below

اكرآب والكريزي يجعف مين مشكل بيش آئى بو برائ مهر بانى فيحدرة يت يررابطكرين:

ਜੇਕਰ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ ਇੰਗਲਿਸ ਸਮਝਣ ਵਿੱਚ ਕਠਿਨਾਈ ਹੁੰਦੀ ਹੈ ਤਾਂ ਕ੍ਰਿਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਸਾਡੇ ਨਾਲ ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿਤੇ ਪਤੇ ਤੋਂ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ।

Jeżeli masz trudności w zrozumieniu języka angielskiego, skontaktuj się na poniżej podany adres:

如果你對英語理解有困難,請聯絡以下地址

Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Mitchel Street Centre, Mitchell Street Dundee 307.7LJ Tel: 01382 435825 Fax: 01382 435805

For information about Dundee City Council visit our website - www.dundeecity.gov.uk